
 
 
 
 
 
23 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
2024 STUDENT RESOURCE SCHEME 
 
Mudgeeraba State School will be introducing a student resource scheme from 2024 of $75.00 per student.  The 
student resource scheme will replace our voluntary contribution fee that we encourage all families to pay at the 
start of each school year. 
 
A student resource scheme is an amount of money per student that is paid by families covering supplies not funded 
by the government.  It is a convenient and cost-effective alternative to the individual supply of resources for 
students.  Some schools include booklists but we are only including resources provided for student use such as, 
 

• printing of reference material to support curriculum implementation prepared by classroom teachers 
• resources and consumables (paint, glitter, cardboard and various other arts and craft materials both used 

within the classroom and during our visual arts programming) 
 
An additional payment for all students who participate in the following programs, 
 

• instrumental music as per participation agreement 
• year 5 and 6 Education Perfect online digital learning platform 

 
Please find attached the following 2024 SRS documents, 
 

• Annual Parent Information Letter 
• Fee Schedule 
• Resource List 
• Fee Payment Arrangement Form 
• Participation Agreement Form 

 
Please return the completed SRS Participation Agreement Form and 2024 SRS Fee Payment Arrangement to the 
office by Monday 13 November 2023. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding the implementation of the student resource scheme please do not hesitate 
to contact our Business Manager Cathy Baxter on 5569 1777. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Hine Luis 
Principal 


